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Gus Olmos

Subject: FW: John Martin has decided not to respond to EPAC Questionnaire

 

From: Hsaive []  
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2012 2:13 PM 
To: Gus Olmos 
Subject: John Martin has decided not to respond to EPAC Questionnaire 
 

John Martin has decided not to respond because the questionnaire is 
"generated by a government entity". 
Harold Saive 

 

 I spoke about this to the BoCC a while back. Although I appreciate the reason for doing this I think as a 
candidate for the BoCC I should not participate in a questionnaire that is generated by a government entity. 
 Regards, 

 John 
 
 
Division 10 Distributors LLC 
 
Ph# 352/375-4073 
 
Fax: 352/371-7321 
 
Cell 352/222-3793 

 


